
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for April 4, 2024 
PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

 

REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR 2023-2024 YEARBOOK.  THE COST IS $17.00 
EACH AND ALL ORDERS ARE DUE TO THE OFFICE OR ON LINE BY APRIL 5th.  
You can order on line at:  ybpay.com     
and use Yearbook ID code: 9023524   
OR order envelopes are available from the office.   

SCHOOL ADMISSION OPEN!  K– 5 
Registration for NEW or RENEWING students for the 2024-2025 academic year began on Feb-
ruary 1, 2024 and our Admission Specialist will be available to help guide you through the pro-
cess and answer any questions! The forms packages per student are available at the school 
office. If you have questions or would like help with the forms, please call the school office at  
330-452-0125 and set up an appointment.  Monday through Friday 8:30 am -2:00 pm or email 
to kwertman@youngstowndiocese.org 

LETTERS OR FORMS 
If you are in need of any type of letter from the school or any forms completed, please call the school 
and arrange for a time to have these forms or letters completed and picked up.  PLEASE DO NOT just 
show up to the school and expect these to be completed for you at any time of the day.  Please make an 
appointment or at least tell us what you need and give us time to get it ready for you.  Thank you for 
your cooperation in this matter. 

MARK YOU CALENDARS—APRIL 8, 2024 
Along with all Stark County School we will not have classes on MONDAY, APRIL 8, 2024 due to the    
Solar Eclipse.  All students will receive a pair of Eclipse glasses to bring home with them on Friday,  
April 5th so that they can safely view the eclipse.  These were provided by our Parish!   

    NO TUTORING ON TUESDAY, APRIL 9 DUE TO SCHEDULING CONFLICT.  Please make sure your  
    student knows to go home in their normal mode of transportation that day.  Thank you!! 

DRESS DOWN DAY-Tomorrow, Friday April 5th we will have a Dress Down Day for our Food 

Pantry!  To dress down everyone needs to bring in a canned OR dry good OR 
$1.  There will be a box by the office to put their items in or students can give 
their money to the teacher and they will send it to the office.  All donations will 
go to our Food Pantry.   
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